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ONE MAN RESCUED.
Abraham Thompson Taken Front the

Caved In Mine Near Ishpeming, Mich.
Ishpeming, Mich., Oct 1.—A dispatch

from Ironwood says that one man, a
miner named Abraham Thompson, was
rescued alive from the fated Norris
mine.

He is uninjured, but was so fearfully
scared by his thirty hour imprisonment
that he can scarcely speak. He was in
a room by himself and does not know
where the other ten men were.

It is feared they were in another
“room” and that all perished, carried
down to destruction by the enormous
fall of rock and ore. If so, even their
bodies will never be found. A drift
forty feet long, through rock and ore,
has already been driven by the rescu¬
ing party.

The men working in this party are
themselves in great danger; the ground
in which they are working is likely to
start to run at any time, overwhelming
them as well as the unfortunate ten
whose life or death is now a matter of
conjecture.
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